
Parade  
Swartz creek hometown days 

Participant information letter 
Dear parade participant, 

Thank you for participating in the Swartz creek hometown days parade at 10am, 

Saturday june 3, 2017. 

The parade will start from the Swartz creek high school parking lot, exiting 

out of the pac driveway, proceed east down miller rd., turn left at Frederick and 

conclude at st.mary’s church. 

Proceed to the back parking lot of st.mary’s, which has an exit to morrish rd. 

there is a lot of congestion after the parade. Please keep moving and, if you need 

to park, please get as far in as you can. Park out of the way to help relieve the 

back-ups! 

There will be parade committee members to greet you upon your arrival at the 

high school parking lot and direct you to your position. To enter the high 

school parking lot, go south on Fairchild off miller rd., turn right on cappy ln., 

and enter from the rear entrance of the parking lot. There wil be signs directing 

you from miller rd. please direct any questions to your lineup organizer. 

**please be advised that vehicles not involved in the parade, will not be allowed 

to enter the lineup area. People being dropped off will need to walk into the 

lineup area. 

There is parking in the rite aid plaza parking lot with a shuttle bus running to 

drop you at the parade location. This shuttle bus will also be running from 

st.mary’s back to rite aid for several runs during & after the parade. Look for 

the mta sign in front of st.mary’s, the bus will be stopping on morrish rd. you 

can also try to find a spot to park on a side street by the high school, or you 

can park in the front of st.mary’s. **cars must be moved out of st.mary’s by 4pm 

due to mass. No exceptions, your car must be moved no later than 4pm.** 

The parade starts at 10am & lineup beginsat 8:30am.  

We are going to try to reduce the congestion during the lineup by staggering   

arrival times.  

Those with lineup numbers 1-30 need to be at the high school no later than 

8:45am; lineup numbers 31-60 need to be at the high school no later than 9:15am; 

and those with numbers 61 and up need to be at the high school no later than 

9:45am. 

If you plan to “hand out” candy, it cannot be thrown for safety reasons. It 

must be handed to the spectators. Thank you in advance for following this    

request.  

Our parade is successful because of you!!! See you Saturday june 3rd. Please    

contact me ( wanda) at (810) 869-5291 if you have any questions, or to cancel. 

 Thank you, 

Wanda cummings 

Parade director Swartz creek hometown days 


